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    press release 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COMPETITION AUTHORITY APPROVES BILIA´S ACQUISITION 
 
Bilia has today received information from the Swedish Competition Authority that  
its acquisition of BMW´s dealer operation Bilcentralen i Stockholm AB has been 
approved. 
 
Transition will take place on 3 January 2011. 
 
 
Göteborg, 30 July 2010 
 
Bilia AB (publ) 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact Bilia´s managing director, Jan Pettersson, or its CFO,  
Gunnar Blomkvist, Bilia AB, phone +46 31 709 55 00. 
 
 
 


